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AAACU Hosts Financial Literacy Days at Alcona Community Schools 

Alpena, MI, May 29, 2024 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) team members 
recently partnered with Alcona Community 
Schools to host financial literacy days for 
students. 

AAACU hosted four days of financial education 
activities for elementary students at Alcona 
Community Schools. Team members read 
books, held money themed crafts, and did 
money counting activities. 

Student were eager to learn and shared that 
learning about money was exciting. 

The credit union is proud to participate in local 
events and provide fun educational activities to 
students highlighting AAACU’s dedication to 
investing in our local youth.  

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of April 30, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,315 members with total 
assets equal to $807,987,113. 

Pictured: Alisha Payne reading to students 
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